
 FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION 
 Washington, D. C. 20426 
 
OFFICE OF ENERGY PROJECTS  

     

Project No. 1517-027 – Utah 
Upper Monroe Hydroelectric Project 
Monroe City, Utah 
 

Mr. Daniel Peterson     June 25, 2014 
10 N Main 
Monroe, UT 84754 

 
Subject:  Exemption Request From Filing FERC Form No. 80 
 
Dear Mr. Peterson: 

 
This letter is in response to an April 3, 2014 filing requesting an exemption from 

filing the FERC Form No. 80 (Form 80) for the Upper Monroe Hydroelectric Project 
(FERC No. 1517).  

 
Your letter states that your project occupies a very narrow corridor which 

largely underlies existing roadways and that there is little opportunity for public use 
within the project boundary. 
 

After reviewing the project license and other proceedings for this project, I find 
that the project boundary does not contain any recreation facilities and available 
information indicates that there is little potential for recreation use at the project. Thus, in 
accordance with section 8.11(c) of the Commission’s regulations, you are exempt from 
further filing of the FERC Form No. 80 for the Upper Monroe Hydroelectric Project 
(FERC No. 1517) until further order from the Commission.  

 
  If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at (202) 502-
6156 or mark.ivy@ferc.gov. 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
      Mark I. Ivy, PhD. 
      Outdoor Recreation Planner 

Division of Hydropower  
Administration and Compliance 


